
 Please Join Us To Discuss 
The City of Olean’s 

West State Street Improvements Project 
 

Prior to its Submittal to the Federal Highway Administration  

for the 2024 RAISE Transportation Grant Application  

Thursday, February 1, 2024 

5:30 p.m.—6:30 p.m. 

John J. Ash Community Center 

112 North Barry Street 

 

This meeting is open to the public, and we invite you as an important  

stakeholder in our community to share your thoughts,  

            suggestions and ideas on the proposed project.   
 

You can also provide us with your vision and thoughts via 

our online public input website at: 

https://cplteam.mysocialpinpoint.com/wstate     

           Current       Proposed 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fcplteam.mysocialpinpoint.com%2fwstate&c=E,1,oKT05J6Tvu0iYsIGH10ryE98Jmxamuu9Rj-qQ-Nes4hYUZ1BGNT4ugcCHck_V-skwVY_NFeV-wUwVK-FS764eeGEkT90Ejx6orQ_k21jq-TFLbJawUN6x_-YqQ,,&typo=1

